
Warner Village Water District
P.O. Box 252

55 West Joppa Rd.
Warner, NH 03278

Office of Commissioners Tel. (603) 456-3890
Fax (603) 456-2271

November 4, 2009

Deborah A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
12 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord NH 0330 1-2429

RE: DW 08-095, Warner Village Water District
Petition for Authority to Discontinue Water Service

Dear Ms. Howland:

In response to your letter dated October 14, 2009, we are enclosing the information requested:

1. Paperwork provided by the well driller to the State of New Hampshire Water Well Board;

2. Precinct map showing the boundaries of the area served by water and sewer.

The enclosed map shows the shaded area as the boundary of the Warner Village Water District. The
4 properties in question were never within the Precinct boundaries; they were, however, designated
by PUC as being within the “franchise boundaries.” These four lots are shown in color in the North
Village Road area. We would ask that PUC remove them from the “franchise” area of the WVWD.

As future properties tie into our system, they would then be added to the Water District. We will
keep you informed of such additions.

Please contact us if you should require additional information.

Sincerely,

COMMISSIONERS:
Peter E. Newman, Chairman
Lynn C. Perkins
Peter Savlen

Enc: 7 copies of this letter, Well Completion Report, and WVWD boundary map

CC: Kenneth & Connie Benward Deborah Buckley
3 Waidron Hill Road 92 North Village Road
Warner NH 03278 Warner NH 03278

Richard Fisher Peter & Rhonda St. James
84 North Village Road 69 North Village Road
Warner NH 03278 Warner NH 03278


